
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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May 2021

DERBY STREET

Farmers: The children have been learning about Poland, we have been practicing how to say hello 
which is "czesc". We have also helped making polish delicacy called "nalesniki" which was delicious, 
and we really enjoyed it! Nalesniki is similar to crepes and we used sweet and savoury toppings such 
as jam and cheese. The children have also enjoyed light and shadow play, exploring torches and 
creating shadows. 

Lambs: The children have recently shown a great interest in sensory play and have enjoyed getting 
very messy. We explored different textures in our messy trays including flour and shaving foam. We 
enjoyed taking part in food tasting, with lemons and limes and created pictures using different materials 
such as cotton wool. 

Coming up 
In May we will be proudly celebrating 25 years of Fisherfield Childcare. We will be taking part in a 
company bake off, balloon release and creating time capsules. We will also be celebrating with a silver 
jubilee party. 

Dates for the Diary:
17th May 

EID PARTY
Come dressed in your party clothes

NURSERY CLOSED FOR THE BANK HOLIDAY
Monday 3rd May 2021 and Monday 31st 2021

Monday 5th July 2021
NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR A COMPANY TRAINING DAY

(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)


